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Items to be considered 
Date of 

decision 

Date Chair of the 
Overview and Scrutiny 
Committee Informed 

Who can provide 
further information? 

Reasons why the decision could not 
be included on the 28 day notice 

Disposal of Housing Revenue 
Account (HRA) Assets - Key 

Decision 

Not before 
26/02/2018 

16/02/2018 

Nick Hibberd, 
Principal Regeneration 

Team Leader 
 

0115 8761668 
 

nicholas.hibberd@ 
nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

The item could not be included on the 28 
Day Notice because it is imperative that 
the decision is considered and taken as 
soon as possible as it will enable the first 

phase of properties to be disposed of 
before the end of this 2017/18 financial 

year. The signed approval will act as the 
mandate to instruct legal services to 

begin the conveyance process for the 
property disposal. 

 
Once phase 1 disposal has been 

achieved before April 2018, the second 
phase can quickly follow in June 2018 
which will achieve the 3 year disposal 

timetable. If the timetable isn’t met 
further disposal of HRA stock cannot 

take place until the first 5 disposals are 
made to a wholly owned subsidiary.  

 
As well as this, there would be delays to 
the entire scheme disposal programme 
which would need to be extended by a 

further year. 


